
HB 1308 -- GRANTS FOR DEAF-BLIND INDIVIDUALS AND THEIR FAMILIES

SPONSOR: Shields

Current law governs provisions on grants provided by the Missouri
Commission for the Deaf and Hard of Hearing, with a cap on the
total amount of grants of no more than $300,000 annually. This
bill repeals that annual cap.


